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Memo To:   General Synod Delegates and Invited Partners and Guests 

From:  Archdeacon Michael Pollesel 
 
Re   General Synod, June 3-11, 2010, St. Mary’s University, Halifax, Nova Scotia 

 

The New Year will usher in many things, one of them being General Synod 2010. Over the next six 
months you will receive documents from my office that will keep you informed about every aspect of 
General Synod and help you to plan your stay.   
 
This initial mailing is being sent to you by Canada Post, however, information about registration and all 
subsequent documents will be posted online.   
 
To Register for General Synod 
On January 22nd, information on the agenda, travel and the travel expense policy, accommodation and 

other items relating to General Synod will be posted on line at www.anglican.ca/gs2010/delegateinfo   It 

is very important that you read through all of this documentation prior to making your travel plans.   

Once your travel plans are in place, please register for General Synod by following the instructions 

below: 

For those who have access to a computer,  please go to www.eplyevents.com/gs2010  and fill out the 
registration form.  
 

For those who do not have access to a computer, the diocesan administrator will register you and 

forward all subsequent documents to you. Please contact him/her at the number listed for your diocese 

on the attached document.  

This mailing contains the following documents: 

 A Welcome Letter from The Primate, Archbishop Fred Hiltz 

 Prayers for General Synod 

 The 1st Edition of the General Synod Times 

 General  Synod 2010 Registration –  Policy Information  

 Change of Address Form 

 List of diocesan office telephone numbers 

http://www.anglican.ca/gs2010/delegateinfo
http://www.eplyevents.com/gs2010

